
What is Santa Barbara Vision Care (SBVC)?
SBVC provides free comprehensive eye exams, eyeglasses, 
medications, and medically necessary eye surgery to qualified 
low-income individuals.

Who qualifies for these services?

Need an eye exam today?

To qualify you must be a Santa Barbara or Ventura County 
resident. Be classified as low-income and not have vision care 
coverage, or qualify for any federal or state funded insurance 
programs (Medicare, Medi-Cal, Healthy Families, etc). Services are 
available in Santa Maria, Goleta, Ventura, and Oxnard. SBVC 
welcomes both children and adults.

Exams are available by appointment only. 
Please contact us at:
(805) 963-3303 | info@seeintl.org

Santa Barbara Vision Care Program is a service by SEE International, a humanitarian nonprofit organization.
For more information, visit www.seeintl.org International

Have you had an eye exam this year?
Call today for a free exam!


